
I oppose both HB2555 & HB2725 on the grounds that the "facts" are not accurate, and need to be studied further, Before pass such 
bills.
The informational meeting that you had on March 4th was one sided, and the opposing side should have been give as much time.
Thanks Tim
Tim Skreen
timskreen@gmail.com


